
                     

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Floresville will hold public hearings on the following matters: 

 

Public hearing and consideration of amendments to Chapter 153 – Zoning of the City of 

Floresville code of ordinances, including possible amendments to Section 153.103 – Special 

Variances and Exceptions regarding expansions of a nonconforming use and Section 

153.105 – Amendments regarding subsequent rezoning applications. 

 

 

A public hearing will be held at City Hall, 1120 D St., Floresville, Texas, on May 8, 2025, at 

6:00 p.m. All interested people who wish to be heard on these items are invited to attend. 

Questions may be directed to 830-393-3105 or by email at permits@floresvilletx.gov 
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